Bureau of Detectives — Area South

Community Alert

Wanted for Armed Robbery
004th District (South Chicago)

About This Crime:
This alert gives notice to residents of the South Chicago (004th) District of two
recent armed robberies involving similarly described offenders. In each incident,
the victims were approached by two to three armed offenders and robbed. The
locations and times of occurrence are as follows:
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Alert# P16-2-072CA
July 13, 2016

7700 block of South Essex Avenue on June 26, 2016 at approximately 12:35 a.m.
7700 block of South Euclid Avenue on July 4, 2016 at approximately 1:00 p.m.

About The Offenders:
The offender(s) were described as:

Two to three African American males, 18 to 35 years of age, 5'05" to 5'11", 140
to 160Ibs.

Safety Tips:
¢ |f confronted by the armed offender, attempt to remain calm.

e Be aware of this situation and alert other business owners in the area about
these crimes.

e (Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people
including any vehicle description and license plate information.

If you have any information about these incidents please call:
Area South Property Crimes at 312-747-8273
Reference RD#s HZ-323703 and HZ-335001



